
 Lake Illawarra South Public School 
 119-129 Reddall Parade,   

Lake Illawarra, 2528 
Ph: 4295 1924 

Fax: 4297 2803 
e-mail - lakeillaws-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

Thursday 15th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Yesterday the NSW Premier announced that learning from home will continue until Friday 30th July and our 
school remains on Level 4 restrictions. Lake Illawarra South Public School staff are preparing for the next two 
weeks of remote learning. The school remains open for the students of families that need it although families 
are encouraged to keep their children at home. There will be minimal staff supervision at school. 
 
Parents and carers must drop off and collect students from outside the school gates. Please adhere to physical 
distancing requirements and avoid gathering outside the school gates. Please be reminded that all visitors to 
the school site must use the QR codes to check in and out of school premises and wear a mask. 
 
Students who present at school with flu like symptoms will have their parents or carers contacted to collect 
them. 
 
Please ensure you have completed the Remote Learning Tech Survey. Staff are using this information to allocate 
the school’s tech devices to families. Please understand there is a limited amount of technology that the school 
can share with the community. We will contact you by telephone to schedule a collection time. Please bear with 
us while we get this organised. 
 
Years 3 to 6 – a single unit of work provided each week. Students attending school will complete the same 
activities as provided for those students learning from home. 
 
Students will continue to be able to access their learning from home activities in the following ways: 

• Collect a hard copy pack from the school. Drive-by collection will be from 8.10am to 10.00am each Monday. 

Return any completed hard copy work at this time. Please do not exit your vehicle. Packs can be collected at 

other times by contacting the school on 42951924. 

• Learning from home packs can be downloaded or printed from the school website on the Learning from 

Home tab. These will be available each Monday morning. 

• Via Google Classroom. Activities are scheduled to be released at 8.40am each week day morning. Please be 

aware the software can take a few minutes to release across all students. 

Years K-2 - a single unit of work provided each week. Students attending school will complete the same activities 
as provided for those students learning from home. 
 
Students will be able to access their learning from home activities in the following ways: 

• Collect a hard copy pack from the school. Drive-by collection will be from 8.10am to 10.00am each Monday. 

Return any completed hard copy work at this time. Please do not exit your vehicle. Packs can be collected at 

other times by contacting the school on 42951924. 

• Learning from home packs can be downloaded or printed from the school website on the Learning from 

Home tab. These will be available each Monday morning. 

• Via SeeSaw (instructions for this will be sent home shortly) 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school should you require assistance with remote learning. 
 
 
Karen Simula 
Principal 


